
Equity and Human Relations Advisory Committee

Report on Soccer Prohibition Signs in Culver City Parks
EHRAC Meeting 7/23/24

Ad hoc subcommittee members: Carlos Valverde, Haifaa Moammar, Jezenia Aguirre

The ad hoc subcommittee has agreed to:

● Continue to conduct further inquiry about the history of the soccer prohibition signs in
Culver City Parks;

● Elicit information/remarks/comments from community members regarding the signs;
● Examine the information and determine if any recommendations should be made to the

Council.

In addition, we hope to add one additional member to this subcommittee.


